Oving House
High Street
Lane End
High Wycombe
Bucks
HP14 3JF

24th September 2007

Dear Mr Curtis

I am writing to thank you for the excellent resurfacing work you carried
out on our fairly extensive driveway.

It was always a pleasure dealing with you and the members of your
highly disciplined team. I had a number of competitive quotes and your
price was excellent value. This was not an easy job and you came up with
a number of excellent solutions and the quality of your work exceeded
our expectations.

We have already recommended your Company to our friends and will

continue to do so. It is so refreshing to come across craftsmen who
deliver what they promise — on time and on budget.

Yours sincerely

Nigel P Finn



